DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES: April 19, 1993

Meeting called to order by President, Patty Ashmore, following a program Yresented by
DKC member Dr. Donna Brown and Attorney, Mariana Burt on Court cases invo ving dogs.

. Minutes from March 15th meeting read and approved.

President's Report: Maureen Lucas, Vice President, thanked Patty for her good
work, on behalf of our club and wished her well in her move to Florida.

Patty made the members aware’ of the Humane Society of America's proposed moratorium
on breeding. More information on this will be included in the next newsletter and
has been posted on the club bulletin board.

Treasurer's Report: Checking Acct. $16,481.57
Fowler Trophy Fund ; 1,911.36
Savings Account 57,843.72.

Committee Reports: Diane Kessler asked for trophy donations for the fall show
and reminded the membership that we are now on a '"pay as you go" plan, which will
eliminate the need to send reminders. A sign up list was passed.

Tracking: Emilie Beglane thanked all volunteers and especially Cindy Luster, who
served as Trial Secretary.

A thank you note from J&8di Telander onbehalf of the ACOA for their use of the DKGC
building for fund raising events was mentioned and has been posted on the bulletin
board .

Steve Wallis, AKC Delegate, reported that June 8th will be the next delegate's meeting.
.. The newsletter is to be watched for Steve's complete report., Patty thanked Steve for
keeping the membership so well informed. )

Spring show: Connie reported that our club made approx. $12,000.00 on the show. The
video program. that our club hosted was a great success and well attended and the show,
in general, ran smoothly.

Cindy Luster reported for obedience that all classes are full and progressing well.
Cindy reported that a thank you note from the N.C. Vet. School had been received
thanking our club for the donation in the name of Margaret Young.

Betty Perschel asked for a volunteer for the social committee for the May meeting.
Dee Wallis reported for Membership Ch., Mary Oppermann, and that report is attached.
Dee Wallis reported for the Nominating Committee. There were no nominations from the
floor for officers or AKC Delegate. Dave Kimble nominated Irv Rae for a position om

the board and Irv agreed to serve, if elected. Election will take place at our May
meeting. :

0ld Business: Dee Wallis reported that the land on Rougemont Road is being prepared
for planting. Cindy and Dee are dealing with bankers in order to get the ‘best
possible financing rate.
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. New Business: Richard Perschel ° reported that dirty dishes were left in the sink from
someone's past use of the building. Also, Richard mentioned that the lock on the

storage room door was left unlocked.

Patty Ashmore bid us farewell—invited all te visit in Floridavand assured us that
she will keep in touch.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9:15 p.m.
Various brags were applauded.

Submitted with respect,

Marjorie J. White, Secretary




